
 From the Pastor                   May 14, 2017 
    

        Happy Mother’s Day!  It is always a special 
time of the year, and we are so grateful for all 
the “MOMS” that make up our church family.  
We love you!   
        If you are visiting with us today, you are 
very special to us.  Thanks for coming!  May 
God bless the memory of mothers who have 

already completed their journey on Earth.  May God bless those that 
are still with us.  It is our prayer that you have a blessed day. 
 THANK GOD FOR PRAYING MOMS.  Only Heaven will 
reveal how much was done because a faithful mom prayed.  May their 
number increase, and may they continue to beseech the Throne of 
Heaven on behalf of families. 

 

 
 

KINDERGARTEN GRADUATION is this coming              
Wednesday at 11:00 a.m. in the auditorium.  Continue to 

pray for the enrollment of Faith Christian Academy                 
(K5-12th grade) for the 2017-18 year. 

 

 
 

ORDER FORMS for Faith Baptist Church caps, shirts, and jackets are 
located in the church foyer.  If you would like to purchase an item, 

please sign your name and size.  Thanks!  This is a good way to                                
advertise our church. 

 

 
 

Continue to pray for the LED project.  We now stand at 
$3,752.  Volunteers are needed to help install the LED 

lights.  See Paul Cahoon if you can help. 
 

 
 
   

 
We WELCOME HOME our college students!  Glad to 

have you back with us! 
 

 
 

  HIGH SCHOOL graduates will be recognized on May 28th.            
Congratulations to all those from our church who will be graduating! 

 

 
 

NEXT SUNDAY night hear Alton Beal speak and sing for us.  He is 
the president of Ambassador Baptist Bible College in Lattimore, N.C. 

 

 
 

One of our families has brought the BIBLE on cassette as well as many 
sermon videos.  If you would like to have some of these, you may have 

them free of charge.  Stop by the bookstore after service to browse 
through these materials. 

 

Stewardship 
Report 

 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings .........$   5,214.70 
Faith Promise .................        520.00 
Other Missions ...............        206.00 
LED Project ....................     1,359.00 
Miscellaneous ..................        142.20 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
TOTAL………………….$  7,442.00 

Serving in the  
Nursery: 

 
 

This Morning: 
Infants:  Dawn Fitz   

Toddlers-3s:  Katie Roberts 
4-5 Year Olds:  Brumleys 

 

This Evening: 
Infant/Toddlers: Morgan McWaters 

2s & 3s:  Cindy Cahoon 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Infants /Toddlers: Judy Cox 

2s & 3s:  Gwen Stegall 

Mark your calendar for our annual                                 
GOD & COUNTRY DAY 

which is held on the last Sunday in June.             
Invite veterans.  Plan to celebrate our patriotism. 


